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At St James’ Church of England Primary School, we reflect many Christian 

Values. We also focus on our ‘Core Values’ of Endurance, Forgiveness, Friendship, Koinonia, Peace, 
Thankfulness and Trust. 

Our School Motto is based on Matthew 13 – Parable of the Sower,  
‘Growing in God’s love, learning as we go.’ 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
This week has been a fantastic week where the children have continued to work hard 

developing some fantastic writing. It has been brilliant to celebrate our Writing Wall of Fame 

and see the children displaying some fantastic work around school. We hope to continue our 

hard work with reading too and thank you parents who are supporting school ensuring 

children read at least three times per week at home.  

Best wishes 

Frances Brady & Gary Lloyd   

Headteacher                  Deputy Headteacher 
 

Stars of the Week  
 

Values 
Golden Tie 

Kindness 
Award R – Harrisa 5 – Mosa 

 

R – Muntaha 5 – Amara 
 

R Abdullah R Hamzah 
1 – Aliya 6 – Ali 

 

1 Elliot 1 Bella 
1 – Aryan 6 – Sufian 

 

2 Olliver 2 Brooke 
2 – Yaseen Well done to 

all our winners 
this week. 

Keep up the 
great work. 

 

3 Sufyaan 3 Zayan 

2 – Zayaan 
 

4 Logan 4 Yaseen 

3 – Ajay 
 

5 Hala 5 April 

3 – Reece 
 

6 Thomas 6 Caine 

4 – Rayn 
 

 

Haleema M Yr3 

4 – Sophie 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Halal Meat Certification 
Mrs Marshall our LCC School Cook has worked hard in her new kitchen and alongside the HMC Board 
to acquire certification for the school. Her roast chicken dinner this week got thumbs up all around 
school! Please contact the school office if your child would like to try our school dinners.  

 

Worships in Church 
This week, it has been fantastic to gather in church to attend our Whole School 
Worship with Father David. On Tuesday, the children listened to the story of David 
and Goliath from the Old Testament and discussed the strength we need to make the 
right choices. Thank you to Father David's continued support in allowing us space in 
church for more worships over the next few weeks. We also welcomed Archdeacon 
David to lead worship on Wednesday about being thankful. 

Pe 

Year 2 and Year 6 Fire Safety Talk 
Year 2 and Year 6 had visits from the Fire and Rescue Service to talk to them about 
fire safety. They learnt lots of new safety rules and top tips to keep us and our 
families safe at home. They also learnt about the importance of 999 calls and the 
effect of hoax calls.  
Check your smoke alarms are in working order and if not you can call the fire team 
who will be happy to come and install one for free. 

 

The School’s Attendance 
Target is 96% 

Class Attendance 
Reception 82% 

Year 1 97.3% 
Year 2 93% 

Year 3 96.7% 

Year 4 91% 
Year 5 95% 

Year 6 96% 
TOTAL 93% 

This week’s winner is… 
Year 1 



 

Worship and Reflection 
Dear God,  

We are thankful for celebrations and times that we can rejoice and be 
happy. Harvest festivals are a reminder to be thankful for what we 
have got. May we rejoice without communities as we all 
celebrate what we consider to be important. 

Amen 

“Growing in God’s love, learning as we go” 

 

Dates for The Diary 
12th October – Harvest Service 
(Church am) 
20th October – Yr5 and Yr6 
Teambuilding Day (in school) 
20th October – 30th October – 
HALF TERM 
31st October – School Open for 
Autumn 2 
8th November – Parents Evening 
15th November – 17th November 
– Yr6 ROBINWOOD 
17th November – Children in 
Need 
8th December – Christmas 
Jumper Day 
8th December – Christmas Fair 
22nd December – School Closes 
Further dates will 
continue to be added 
when planned. 

 

Online Safety Tip 
Among Us maintains a dedicated fan-
base thanks to its unique nature, 
simple premise and ease of access 
across numerous platforms. The 
game’s on-screen action revolves 
around danger, disguise and 
deception – and there are certain 
parallels to be drawn with some of 
the real-life risks that parents and 
carers of young Among Us players 
need to be aware of. 

 

Picture News & British Value!  

 

 Staff Shout Out 

Each week we 
celebrate our 
amazing staff and the 
hard work they put in 
for everybody at 
school. Our winner 
this week is……………… 

Miss Arshad 
because she always 
remains calm in 
situations when 
moving classrooms. 

 

St James’ Haslingden Facebook 
Follow the link below to like and share our school Facebook Page.  
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093228134030  

 

Curriculum In Action – EYFS (English) 
FUNNYBONES - This is how the story begins. On a dark dark hill, there was 
a dark dark town. In the dark dark town, there was a dark dark street. In 
the dark dark street, there was a dark dark house. EYFS have been reading 
Funnybones and they challenged themselves to draw their houses on the 
dark dark street. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093228134030

